
Sports Results for Saturday 15 March 2014 
TEAM  OPPONENT RESULTS MAN OF THE MATCH 

Cricket Year 6A Traditional vs Mosman Lost 70 – 71 C. Palmer 

Cricket Year 6B Super 8 vs Coogee Lost 33 – 39 Z. Leung 

Cricket Year 6C Super 8 vs Coogee Lost 21 – 107 A. Radin 

Cricket Year 5A Traditional vs Tudor House Won 114 – 57 A. Eastway 

Cricket Year 5B Super 8 vs Coogee Won 60 – 59 H. Migro 

Cricket Year 5C Super 8 vs Mosman Lost 64 – 96 C. Lewis 

Cricket Year 4A Traditional vs Scots Lost 50 – 102 E. Whattam 

Cricket Year 4B Super 8 vs Mosman Lost 38 – 48 D. Novati 

Cricket Year 3A Super 8 vs BYE    

 

Softball A vs St Patricks Lost 1 – 18 A. Baykitch 

Softball B vs St Patricks Lost 2 – 22 A. Watson 

 

Teeball A vs Grammar Edgecliff Won 20 – 9 G. Evans 

 

Basketball Year 5/6A vs Kings Won 55 – 34 J. Peterson 

Basketball Year 5/6B vs Kings Won 24 – 28 A. M. Harrison 

Basketball Year 5/6C vs Kings Lost 24 – 26 S. Ayoub 

Basketball Year 5/6D vs Kings Lost 22 – 20 B. Zhang 

Basketball Year 5/6E vs Kings Won 26 – 20 P. Lu 

Basketball Year 5/6F vs Kings Won 30 – 10 A. Mueller 

Basketball Year 5/6G vs Trinity Summer Hill Lost 10 – 28 T. Alscher 

Basketball Year 5/6H vs Trinity Summer Hill Lost 2 – 28 H. Holton 

Basketball Year 3/4A vs Scots Lost 21 – 29 M. Torrible 

Basketball Year 3/4B vs Scots Lost 10 – 46 O. Moraham 

Basketball Year 3/4 Black C vs Scots Lost 10 – 22 S. Parhash 

Basketball Year 3/4 Black D vs Scots Lost 6 – 26 D. Zappacosta 

Basketball Year 3/4 White C vs Scots Lost 8 – 24 C. Visscher 

Basketball Year 3/4 White D vs Scots Lost 4 – 28 R. Lei 

 

Tennis A vs St Aloysius Lost 22 - 46 W. Li 

Tennis B vs St Aloysius Lost 27 – 41 E. Carney 

 

 

 

 
 

 



SOFTBALL A & B TEAM MATCH REPORT – 15.3.14 

It was an unfortunate end to a great term of Softball for Newington, with both teams losing in our final round 

game against St Pats Strathfield. The Year 5 team were a bit off the pace, which may or may not have been 

attributed to the Year 5 sleepover leading into the game (Loss 22-2). The Year 6 team had some near 

misses but were unfortunately outplayed by a better opponent on the day (Loss 18-1). We are all looking 

forward to getting back out there in Term 4 and having some more fun! 

Mrs Rebecca Stewart – Coach 

 

YEAR 4A TRADITIONAL TEAM MATCH REPORT – 15.3.14 

Saturday’s match against Scot’s College marked the final round of the Summer season for Newington’s 4A’s, 

and the boys were keen to end on a high note. Captain Cody Rixom won the toss and elected to bowl, and 

some very tight fielding early on in the innings saw Scots lose wickets to run outs – Bililign Robertson was, as 

always, rock solid behind the stumps, and Oscar Cuttance was unlucky not to take a wicket or two in his tidy 

and fast-paced spell. A brutal bowling partnership between Edson Whattam and James McGregor at the end 

of the innings saw three wickets fall in quick succession, and left the boys with their heads up. 

 

Set a target of 103, the 4A’s started strong. Tom Fraser played showing great awareness and finesse playing 

some glancing shots to fine leg to help the run rate tick over. Dylan Clark, as always, came out to play his 

brand of aggressive cricket and was smacking the ball to all ends of the oval. 

 

The target of 103 was a bridge too far for the boys, however, and Scots came out on top. There were plenty 

of positives to take from this match, though, and a special mention must go to Andrew D’Addona who 

sustained an injury during the warm up, but soldiered on throughout the entire match without one word of 

complaint. This sums up the positivity the boys bring to their cricket, and I’m looking forward to more games 

at the end of the year. Well done, lads! 

Mr Campbell Jensen-Robilliard - Manager  

 

YEAR 4B SUPER 8 CRICKET TEAM MATCH REPORT – 15.3.14 

As the sun rose again the Year 4 Super 8 Cricket team took to the field once again. This time they were lining 

up against Mosman Prep. A team that the boys defeated in this year’s Round 1. Knowing that all boys had 

trained hard all season put the Newington boys in a positive mindset.  

 

The match started off with the vision of amazing bowling from Rohan and Sebastian. Sebastian has come a 

long way this season and picked up two amazing wickets in his first over. Mosman could feel the pressure 

mounting. Newington held the opposing side to just 48 runs. This was one of the lowest run chases this 

season.  

 

When Newington came out to bat they found it very difficult to score runs. The fielders were on their toes and 

the bowlers were on the stumps. Unfortunately Newington couldn't get the run chase going strong enough 

and the boys went down by just ten runs. The final score ending with Mosman on 48 Newington on 38.  

 

Congratulations to all the boys for their efforts in this first half of the season. I look forward to getting the 

whites back on and bails out in Term 4 for an exciting second half of the season for the Year 4 Super 8 

cricket.   

Mr Tony Cross - Coach 

 

 
 

 


